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Dear Parents, 
 
We are aware of two videos currently circulating social media which show extreme and graphic 
violence. These videos are connected to the shooting of Charlie Kirk and the fatal stabbing of a woman 
in America 
 
We know it is difficult to always monitor our children's internet usage but please be particularly vigilant 
this weekend. 
 
If you have any questions or need advice on how to support your child if they have been affected by 
these videos I have attached some links of where you can look for support. In addition to this you can 
contact school and we can support you or direct you to help.  
 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-guide/social-media/  
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media  
 
gvayro@xpschool.org - Safeguarding lead 
csalter@xpschool.org - Principal 
pburrows2@xpschool.org - Subject lead for PSE  
 
 
 
With thanks, 
 
Polly Burrows  
 
Subject lead for PSE  
 
XP Trust 
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